
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The highlight of this week, has most certainly been our trip to Enginuity. In the morning 
the children worked in small groups to design and create a moon buggy and learnt about 
the forces of gravity and friction. In the afternoon we explored the many hands on    
exhibits.  We had a great time and would especially like to thank Mrs Richards and Mr   
Perry who accompanied us and kindly gave up their day. Well done class 1! 


